Fifth Grade




Mrs. Pargas

April 1, 2022
Memo

Social Studies: We have started WWII. This is a similar chapter set up and test as WWI. Students will want to study their vocabulary and use the book for any quizzes. 
Math: We will continue are and volume and do some more conversions with mass and capacity.
Science: We are finishing our research for our experiment. We also finished writing our procedure, so students make start their experiment now. Then students will be responsible for doing their experiment.  All experiments must be completed by April 19th. Students will also need to bring a trifold board (Dollar Tree!) to school by April 11th. 
Reading: We have started Call it Courage! This is such a great book with so many fun group and individual projects. There will be a quiz after each chapter and a test at the end.
English: We have started our unit on Adverbs and prepositions. We will write our research paper for the science fair next week.
Spelling: Lists will no longer be on the newsletter! Students will be responsible for completing the rest of the book on their own. All lists are in their spelling books. They will take a pre and a post test (if needed) and complete the 2nd and 3rd page in the homework book for each unit. It is important that your student complete more than one unit a week. They have until Thursday, May 5th to finish the book. This is a long-term, middle school type, assignment!! Show me you are ready!!

 ****Don’t forget to purchase a yearbook for $17.50. Sign up to help with the Spring Fling! There are still spots – it’s Saturday!
This week was so busy!! 
· Finished a STEM project.

· We finished the first part of our science fair and are ready for our experiments

· We help our study buddies fill out wish lists

· Played Kahoot!

· We ALL completed AR –7th month in a row!! 1 more to go!

Calendar: 
April

4-PACES 

6-PACES

9-Spring Fling- Thank you for all the donations!! Our basket will be awesome!

11-Progress Reports

12- Talent Show virtual video due, try-outs for in person, Culver’s Night

13- PACES

14- Early out- Spring Break

15- No School

We will begin MAP testing after Spring Break April 20-27th! Please plan on having your child here on time each day. We will begin at 8:45. We will be testing in the morning only most days. Please do not schedule appointments these days unless they are after 1:30. Below is a list of things to think about that will help students be prepared for the test. 

1. Get a good night’s sleep

2. Eat a healthy breakfast WITH protein!!

3. Wear comfortable clothing

4. Bring a water bottle 

5. Have a good attitude and do your best!

(A scoring guide will be used so students can earn Picnic in the Park- trying hard and doing our best work earns us a fun day in the sun!)

6. This will be all on the computer, so I will provide scratch paper as needed.
Sign up for treats:

This is for shared snacks for testing. Let me know if the day your student signed you up for does not work. We have 14 students!
 ( Thanks for your help! (
April 20: Abby, Khloe
April 21: Billie, Gwen
April 22: Carter, Lukas
April 25: Kenzie, Wyatt P
April 26: Casey, Dixon
April 27: Mrs. Pargas
Have a Wonderful Weekend!
